OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR :: DIBRUGARH UNIVERSITY :: DIBRUGARH
Memo No. DU/DR-A/4-1/Admission B.Ed.(Extn.)/22/1030 Date: 25.08.2022

NOTIFICATION

Last date for receiving Application for Admission to the B.Ed. Programme,
Academic Session, 2022-2023

It is notified for all concerned that as approved by the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor,
Dibrugarh University the last date for receiving Applications for admission to the B.Ed.

Programme of Dibrugarh University and other Colleges / Institutes for the session 2022-2023 is
hereby extended up to 05.09.2022.

Issued with due approval. \/

Y

(Dr. B C. Borah)
Joint Registrar (Academlc)
Dibrugarh University.
Copy to —
1. The Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, Dibrugarh University for favour of kin information.

2. The Deans, Dibrugarh University, for kind information.

3. The Registrar i/c, Dibrugarh University, for kind information.

4. The Head, Department of Education, Dibrugarh University, for information please.

5. The Deputy Registrar (F&A) i/c, Dibrugarh University, for information and necessary
action please.

6. The Academic Officer, Dibrugarh University, for information please.

7. The Senior Accounts Officer, Dibrugarh University, for information and needful please.

8. The Programmer, Dibrugarh University, with a request to upload the notification in the
Dibrugarh University website.
9. File.

Joint Registrar (Academic)
Dibrugarh University.



